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“Cheap, useful, fairly valid.”
	Section
	3. Delivering quality and value.

	Action
	Collect and publish statistics on Australian university library outputs and activities  (CSFG)

	Responsibility
	CAUL Statistics Focus Group

	Time-line
	Ongoing

	Activity since last report
	1  The CAUL Statistics Focus Group met on Monday 10 Sept at RMIT.
2  CEIRC held a one-day statistics seminar on Friday 31 August in Sydney.

3  The 2006 data has been collected and published on the online statistics website.

4  The group is considering an appropriate set of key performance indicators for CAUL members, which can be benchmarked and which will be robust and meaningful.

5  The group plans to explore benchmarking statistical data with Asian university libraries in Hong Kong, Singapore, Malaysia and Thailand.

6  The group will explore the IFLA Global Library Statistics Project with ALIA.

	Achievements since last report
	A range of enhancements to the online statistics website have been completed.

	Publicity, reports, publications since last report
	See above. The publication of a statistics supplement in AARL has been discontinued, but the spreadsheet will still be provided online.

	Plan for forthcoming activity
	1  Data collection for 2007 will commence in March 2008. As part of this, a small consultancy to manage the deemed list will be proposed; the reason for this is that assembling the data for the list is a significant task which has sometimes been a cause of delay in the process of collecting the data.
2  A specification for trend analysis for CAUL statistics data over the past decade or more will be developed and proposed to CAUL. 
3  Additional measurers will be considered. These include e-books (a trial will be conducted shortly), the 3 COUNTER measures of use of full text online resources (to be trialled shortly), and computers/ computer use.
4  The next meeting of the CSFG will be held on Thurs 7 February or thereabouts.

	CAUL budget implications
	The trend analysis is likely to cost approximately $20,000 if and when commissioned.

	Recommendations to CAUL
	That this report be approved by CAUL.
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